
 
From: Ashley Heineman 
Date: Thursday, July 28, 2022 
To: Russ Weinstein  
Subject: Request to extend Privacy Proxy Specification in RAA 

  

Dear Russ and Andee, 
  
Thank you for your 13 July letter proposing the extension of the 2013 RAA Specification on 
Privacy and Proxy Registrations Expiration Date.  In response, I'm pleased to inform you that the 
Registrar Stakeholder Group has agreed to voluntarily extend the date of the specification until 
such time as the Privacy and Proxy Service Provider Accreditation Program (Accreditation 
Program) has been implemented.  

Regards, 

Ashley Heineman 
__________________________ 
Ashley Heineman 
Chair 
Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) 

 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/weinstein-to-heineman-13jul22-en.pdf

